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Greetings,                                                                                           October 2021   
 
The first week of the month, the children were out for the school break for term 3. They’re back now 
and studying hard for the final term of the year. The kids in higher grades enjoy online learning - we are 
grateful for generous donors who supplied laptops and strong internet for them! 
 

 

 
 
 
Time is flying. The school year ends the middle of December. We usually have a Christmas party for 
the children just before the school year ends. They typically get an outfit, a toy and candy. We could 
really use some extra funds this year, as donations have been down. If you would like to help with this 
expense, there is a link on The Fold’s website for donations. Please mark it for “Christmas”, so we 
know what it’s for.  https://www.thefold-sa.org/give 
 
 
 



We continue to have overseas visitors who bring donations to The Fold. This is such a huge help for 
our budget. 

 
 
 
Praises: Our children and staff are all in good health.  
    
Prayer requests:  Our children and staff, and the entire country of South Africa, safety from the virus 
and an end to the virus worldwide. Pray for these children to finish the school year strong! Prayers for an 
upcoming fundraiser, that it would go well. 
 
 
 
God bless,     
Paul and Micky Prince   
 
 
  


